
EARL SOHAM PARISH COUNCIL MEETING  

Thursday 3rd May 2018 At 7.30 pm Earl Soham 

Village Hall 

Minutes 
 

1 Apologies – AP, CP, NW and PR 

2 Declaration of interests - None 

3 a Approval of minutes - minutes from 7/3/18 approved and signed 

   B Matters arising from minutes – none 

4 Public Comment – None 

5 Planning applications and notifications – Mint fitness granted an extension to Oct 2018, without 

consultation to the PC, as long as they worked within the parameters of Moat Park operating 

requirements 

6 Expenditure updates – DG has written to Robin Vickary re defibrillator funding and is awaiting a 

response. Site that have been considered are the Doctors surgery, School, Village hall and  John 

Hutton the butchers after much discussion John Huttons considered the best site as in the centre of 

village and visibility Mr Hutton has been approached and has agreed in principle.  

JS said he’s been approached by Brandeston to extend the 30MPH limit from Brandeston to Earl 

Soham on the Brandeston Road after much discussion it was decided that we did not want to 

support this proposal but we would be happy to collaborate on any other initiatives. JS said he 

would also talk to Saxted 

DG To write to Robin Vickary regarding Highways issues  

DG Read out David Peachers resignation letter David is happy to carry on with looking after the 

cemetery until a suitable replacement is found DG on behalf of the Parish Council thanked David for 

his many years of hard work in maintaining the cemetery and wished him well in his retirement. GH 

confirmed that Precious Garden were happy to continue to maintain the cemetery for the same cost 

£63.50 this was unanimously approved GH would action this with Precious Gardens asap. 

MR RE cemetery. Confirmed that the drone work had been done and as soon as the prints for this 

where be available there would be a further meeting on site with MR DG and GH 

7 DG Traffic and Bedfield Road flooding – DG has already emailed Robin Vickary about this and is 

waiting for a response 

8 Neighbourhood Plan update – MR A consultant has been appointed and in conjunction with him 

various grants have been applied for. MR Was also looking within community and committee to see 

what skills were available to assist with the plan. 



9 Financial Matters – GH General Data Protection comes into play on the 28th May and we had  

10 Cheques signed – Computer PC world £349.98, GH £262.55, W Sharpe £40.00, Suffolk Coastal 

£76.92, GH £273.03, Clerks expenses £134.89 

11 no matters to be added to next agenda 

12 next meeting 5th July 2018 

 

Signed David Grose Chairman                                                         Dated 

 

 

 


